
Community Safety Partnership actions 2013/14 

Meeting date Action Responsibility Completed? 
 

11 July 2012 To invite the new Police and 
Crime Commissioner to a 
future meeting of the CSP 
Task Group 
 

Committee and 
Scrutiny Support 
Officer 
 

The Police and Crime Commissioner was in Watford 
on 10 January and all Members were invited to a 
meeting with him. 
 
The Police and Crime Panel also took place in 
Watford on 23 January.  

31 January 2012 To send the Probation Service 
questions arising from the 
scrutiny suggestion made by 
Councillors McLeod and Lynch 
 

The Probation 
Service 
 

The Probation Service will be invited to a meeting in 
2014/15.  

9 July 2013 Members to be in touch with 
local sergeant to help identify 
vulnerable residents with their 
consent. 
 

All Members Please note that it is vital that you obtain the 
consent of the resident involved before passing 
on their details to the Police. 

30 September 
2013 
 

To invite all Members and in 
particular those who suggested 
the topic to the meeting about 
the Probation Service. 

Committee and 
Scrutiny Support 
Officer 

The meeting with the Probation Service has now had 
to be rescheduled.   
 
 
 

3 December 2013 Councillors to highlight to 
organisations planning events 
that an invitation to the Police 

All Members All councillors have been asked to consider 
suggesting this to local organisations.  



 

should be considered. 
 

3 December 2013 The Chair to send out a note to 
all councillors outlining details 
of the different agencies 
involved in community safety 
and their contact details. 
 

Councillor 
Khan/officers 

This is included in the February Members’ Bulletin.  

3 December 2013 Councillors who know people 
in their communities who are 
interested in particular 
community safety issues to 
invite them to contact their 
local neighbourhood policing 
team.  
 

Task Group 
Members 

 

3 December 2013 The Task Group to write to the 
Housing Section Head and the 
Portfolio Holder for Community 
and Customer Services to ask 
for more information about the 
Council's approach’s to 
housing vulnerable people. 
 

Committee and 
Scrutiny Support 
Officer 

Response circulated 19 December 2013.  

3 December 2013 The presentations from the 
Drug and Alcohol briefing to be 
circulated.  
 

Committee and 
Scrutiny Support 
Officer 

Circulated 12 December 2013.  


